
SCHOOL HOLIDAY & COMMUNITY EVENTS, 18th September 2020 
E ara ake ana i te ūruhi 
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As of July 13th 2020 The Toy Collector has changed its name to the NZ Museum of Toys & Collectibles 
and become a Charitable Trust. Along with the name change and introduction of the Trust, we have 
moved location to a much larger venue on Manchester Street allowing us to display not only more 
items but also a larger variety of toys and collectibles that bring smiles to faces of young and old.  
 
Our Special School booking rate is $3 per child with no charge for caregivers.  
  
Bookings are essential to ensure you get exclusive pricing for your Group – to book phone 03 3667785. 
You can check us out at www.nzmuseumoftoys.com or on Facebook at NZ Museum of Toys & Collecti-
bles.  
   
We are open 7 days 9am to 5pm. We look forward to hearing from you to book your next outing. 

http://www.nzmuseumoftoys.com/
https://www.facebook.com/nzmuseumoftoys
https://www.facebook.com/nzmuseumoftoys
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Parklands United Sports 
Club are running some 
summer Football sessions 
during Term 4 for anyone 
wanting to participate 

from school years 3-7. These are open to 
both girls and boys wanting to further 
their skills in Football. 
 
Where: Parklands Reserve 
 
When: Each Monday, 19th Oct to 14th Dec
(excl Labour Day) 
 
Cost: $70.00 
 
Visit www.parklandsunited.co.nz to  
register 

http://www.parklandsunited.co.nz/
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